Call for Applications for the 2011 Benjamin Franklin Summer Institute

The U.S. Embassy in Budapest is seeking applications from motivated 16-18 year old Hungarian students with fluent English to participate in the Benjamin Franklin Transatlantic Fellows Summer Institute.  This Institute will take place during the month of July, and its goals are as follows:

a) Development of a commitment to transatlantic cooperation

b) Fostering relationships between American and European youth from different ethnic, religious and national groups

c) Promoting mutual understanding between the United States and Europe

d) Developing a group of youth leaders who will share their knowledge and skills through positive action.

e) Fostering relationships among young people from Europe and the U.S.

f)  Discussions of global issues of common interest on topics such as leadership, media training, collaborative project development, community service, educational travel, and plans for follow-on activities.

Participants in this Institute should be between 16 to 18 years of age, and have a strong interest in learning more about the United States.  If selected for this program, they should be prepared to give presentations about one or two areas of common interest, such as sustainable development or human rights.  They should also expect to learn more about mass media with a focus on critical reading and thinking.

Upon returning to their country, participants will be expected to give a follow-up report of their time in the U.S., and encouraged to develop programming on topics of interest related to the Summer Institute to share with their classmates, schools, and/or universities.

Applications with either a Europass or regular CV should be sent to summerinstitute@usembassy.hu.  The deadline for submitting applications to the U.S. Embassy is March 16th.

